
 

OPAL Heroes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The OPAL Superstar award is awarded to someone who has 
showed a real commitment to OPAL and  
being a positive role models to others.  
 

The winner for this week is : 
 

• Lila Potts 

• Ivy Potts 

• Ella-Rose Ridley 
 

A huge well done and keep it up.  
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Happy Birthday to the  
children who have  

Birthdays:  
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for the best attendance for 

week ending 5th July:   
 

KS1: Rec   96.00% 
KS2: Y4  97.50%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
 

Thursday 11th July 2024 
Year 4 class assembly - 2.15pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 12th July 2024 

• Reception class assembly - 2.15pm 

• Year 2 trip - £12.00 (covers both 
trips) to be paid by 6th June 

  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Tuesday 16th July 2024 
Year 5 class assembly - 2.15pm 
  ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Friday 19th July 2024 
Year 6 leavers assembly - 9.15pm 
Break up for summer holiday 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Thurs 5th & Fri 6th Sept 2024 
INSET days - NO CHILDREN  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 9th Sept 2024 
Children return to school   
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday 25th Oct 2024 
Break up for half term   
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

W/B 4th November 2024 
Derwent Hill Trip 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Monday 4th Nov 2024 
INSET days - NO CHILDREN  
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Tuesday 5th November 2024 
Children return to school   
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Friday 20th Dec 2024 
Break up for Christmas 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Heroes of the Week 
 

 
 
 
Well done to the children who won 
last week: 
 

• Blake Coxon 

• Lacey Parker 

• Lloyd Potts 

• Isabell Gray 

• Evie Robins 

• Jemaima Ayo-Ige 

• Tyler Ridley 

• Lena Smolinska 

• Tommy Lavelle 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the Week’ is 
chosen from each class and they get 

OPAL Update  
 

 

 

Bonnie Marsh 

Colin Sheraton 

Wendy-Marie Lawther 

Logan Scrafton 
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    IT'S COMING HOME!!!    
 

We had a great day today celebrating England’s amazing achievement of reaching the 
final of the Euros 2024. We have everything crossed for Sunday’s match. COME ON 
ENGLAND!!!! 
 
Just a reminder registers will not close until 10am on Monday 15th July so that any 
children staying up late to watch the match can have a lie in. School will be open at 
normal time (including breakfast club at 7.30am) for those who need/want to send 
their children in as normal. Any children arriving after normal time will need to come 
through the main entrance. 
 

Have a great weekend    



 
Reception  

 

Over the last couple of week reception children have been watching caterpillars grow, create cocoons, and turn into butterflies. It has been 
very exciting! Today all the butterflies were released into our woods. The children enjoyed watching them fly away.  

Nursery 
 

This week in Nursery we have been focusing on becoming more independent by making our own snack. We talked about the things we 
liked and disliked and how it was important to only choose ingredients that we liked for our sandwiches. We then made our own sandwich 
all by ourselves. We ate our sandwiches and snack time and they were delicious! 



 

Year 5 
 

The year 5 children have been working really hard on their assembly this 
week.  We also started building our fairground ride which gave the children the 
opportunity to use new tools.   

Year 6 
 

We've been busy in Year 6 with our end of year treats, both out of school and in! Last 
week we went to mini-golf and laser tag in Sunderland, all of our children had an  
absolute blast. This week we've had a visit from the soft-play bus, and again loved 
every minute of it. Well done to Year 6  for all their work in tuck shop and in earning 
their sponsorship money that have made these things possible. 

  PRO-MOTIV8 TOURNAMENT WINNERS   

 
Velocity Dragons played a tournament on Saturday and won it! Jenson played in defence not his normal position and 
played amazing. He also earned himself player of the tournament and scored two amazing goals!  
Well done Jenson! 


